
March 26, 2024

Ms. Valerie Oliver
E-rate Coordinator for Libraries & Schools
Alaska Department of Education & Early Development
PO Box 110571
Juneau, AK 99811-0571

CC: Lake and Peninsula SD, School Board
Laura Hylton, LPSD Finance Director
Karen Morrison, Director of School Finance & Facilities

Ms. Oliver,
The Lake and Peninsula School District extends great gratitude for your advocacy work

on our behalf regarding LPSD’s preschool cost allocation E-rate appeal. Your work has directly
positively impacted our budget, saving us $40,000. Thank you for your attention to detail,
knowledge, and dedication regarding LPSD’s E-rate processes.

Sincerely,

Kasie Luke
LPSD Superintendent of Schools

Chignik Bay ● Chignik Lagoon ● Chignik Lake ● Igiugig ● Kokhanok ● Levelock
Newhalen● Nondalton● Perryville ● Pilot Point ● Port Alsworth ● Port Heiden


